
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 4:39 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-09-17 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0040 
 
-- Name -- 
Donna Shadwell 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 

 
 
 

 -- 
 

 
-- Comments -- 
There is still a pandemic ongoing and as a senior who is finding not just the pandemic hard to deal with 
but financially struggling also I do not appreciate Niagara Peninsula trying to do a rate increase at this 
time. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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